C.L. “BUTCH” OTTER
GOVERNOR

November 21, 2017

MuckRock News

DEPT MR 45432

411A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

RE: Public Record Response

Ms. Lustig,

The Governor’s Office herewith provides its response to your Idaho Public Records Act request,
which was originally received November 7, 2017.

RESPONSE TO REQUEST

“A copy of the bid submitted in response to Amazon's request for proposals for the site of
its second headquarters, any contracts with third-party providers for services rendered
regarding the Amazon HQ2 bid, and any marketing budgets regarding Amazon-related
expenditures from September 1, 2017 to the date this request is received.

After reviewing your request and conducting due diligence, it has been determined this
office does not have any records responsive to your request.

This response is made in accordance with Idaho Code 74-103 and was reviewed by counsel to

the Governor.

Sincerely,

Counsel to the Governor



